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A truly excellent and inspiring display of what doctors and their national medical associations should do when their rights to fulfil their ethical responsibilities and to protect the rights of their patients are threatened.

You can be assured of the unwavering support and good will of the WMA as you struggle to overcome this difficult challenge you are facing.

Best regards,

Margaret Mungherera
President World Medical Association
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